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March  2021 

 
 

Dear Choir Festival Participant,   
  

After a year of isolation and a ban on live choral singing, we are eager to meet again and raise our voices to the 
Lord.  At this time, the state's COVID-19 regulations will permit us to hold our 67th Annual Choir Festival, possibly 
with a smaller audience.  However, we realize that the situation may change quickly and encourage you to be 
sure to include an email address on your registration form so that we can send out any last-minute safety 
information.   You can also follow the Ocean Grove Choir Facebook page and watch the choir web page 
(oceangrove.org/choir-singers) for updates.   

 
This year’s Choir Festival will feature renowned conductors, guest musicians, Dr. Gordon Turk playing our 
12,000 pipe Great Auditorium organ, and the magnificent acoustics of the historic Great Auditorium.  Be sure to 
invite singing friends and join us for a worship event not to be missed. 
 
We do hope you will join us for a time of experiencing God’s love through the gift of great music. If you have 
any questions regarding the event please contact Natalie Stephens – Stewart, Program Director at 732-534-
3462 or email natalie.stewart@oceangrove.org. 

 
In His Name, 

Dr. Jason Tramm 
Director of Music, OGCMA  

http://oceangrove.org/choir-singers

